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5 January 2022 
 

Reception clubs 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Our ‘Helicopter Stories’ and ‘Craft me a Story’ clubs proved a huge success last half term. 
The children have experienced a wide range of activities and have enjoyed their special time 
with us in small groups. 

 

We are now looking forward to our next clubs which will be in Spring 1. These clubs are 
‘Make and Bake’ with Mrs Gakhal and Mrs Sharma on Mondays and ‘Reading Rangers’ with 
Mrs Elcock and Mrs Jackson on Thursdays. Clubs will run from 3;10pm to 4:00pm, please 
collect all children from the main entrance, children attending after school club will be taken 
over after the clubs have finished. Please see below the dates for these sessions. We can’t 
wait to see you all then. 

 Make and Bake Reading Rangers 

Monday 10th January Thursday 13th January 
Monday 17th January Thursday 20th January 
Monday 24th January Thursday 27th January 
Monday 31st January Thursday   3rd February 
Monday   7th February  Thursday 10th February 

Thank you for your continued support. 
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